
 
 

 

 

 

Please make sure that your children are 

sticking to the uniform guide especially on P.E. 

days. If you’re struggling to get a black P.E. 

jumper/zip up, the children can wear their 

purple school jumpers on P.E. days. 

 

 

 

This week we have looked at how people make 

moral decisions. We discussed how people come 

to decisions and what might affect their 

choices. As these lessons are part of our work 

on religion and world views we looked at 

Humanism which is a world view we study in Year 

3 and Year 6. We had a guest come in and talk 

about Humanism and how Humanists make 

decisions. 

This week we have been looking at time. We 

have been practising telling the time to the 

nearest 5 minutes. The children are getting 

very good at telling the time up to half past but 

are still struggling with telling the time when 

the minute hand is past the 6. We have also 

been looking at durations and how long 

different times last. 

We finished our topic on Dereham Delivers by 

looking at the art of John Constable. Using his 

inspiration we used watercolours to create our 

own paintings showing some of the beautiful 

areas of Dereham.  

 


